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M P  E  E  

by Brett Jurgens (photo by Brett) 

On May 12th, club members Corey Beer, Jayne Beer, and Brett Jurgens set up a club booth with the gem dig at the end-of-
year event at McPhee Elementary School. Over 80 children participated in the gem dig. Corey and Brett brought a variety of 
specimens for a touch table. It was fascinating how inquisitive some kids (and parents) can be. Events like these are great 
exposure for the club and the hobby.  


